
 

 

28 December 2023 

 
Dear  
 
ATISN 18907 (internal review)  
 
Further to our disclosure to you under our reference ATISN 18907, on 10 October 2023 
you submitted a request for an internal review. 
 
Your complaint has been referred to me for an internal review which will be conducted in 
accordance with the procedure outlined in Requesting information from the Welsh 
Government which is available by post on request or via the internet. 
 
In your request for a review, you sought to understand any capacity in which meetings 
might have been held between Special Adviser Jane Runeckles and Jo Kiernan/ Matt 
Greenough and asked for a more detailed examination to ensure that no informal or 
unofficial meetings occurred.  You also sought information on whether any 
correspondence or communications could shed light on the interactions between Special 
Adviser Jane Runeckles and the individuals mentioned. 
 
Following my review, I have not upheld your complaint. I can confirm that as outlined in the 
original disclosure response, no informal or unofficial meetings have taken place and can 
therefore also confirm that no correspondence or communication information on 
interactions is held. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with this response, you have the right to complain to the 
Information Commissioner. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk       
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit  
Welsh Government 
Cathays Park  
Cardiff  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or e-mail: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Alternatively, you have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
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